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Global Standards, S.C., an internationally recognized Certifying Body, issues this letter to confirm that it is in the 
transition period of its corporate logo.

This change is considered to be gradual for certified customers using Global Standards’ circular certification logos on 
promotional items, signage, or any advertising. The deadline for replacement or change is December 31, 2028.

During the audit events, the Certified Organization will be suggested to provide a transition plan according to the 
promotional item’s stock or useful life to achieve a complete update by the deadline mentioned above.

If you have any further questions, please contact us by phone at 33 3630 4546 or by e-mail at emisiondecertificados@
globalstd.com

Cordially,
Certification Committee
Global Standards, S.C. 


